
HEADQUARTERS POCATELLO DISTRICT 
Civilian Conservation Corps 

SUBCCT : Uomorandum from CCC Division, HNCA 

TO All Company Commanders, Pocatello District, CCC 

BGH:DR 

Pocatello, Idaho 
July 6, 1942 

The following Office Memorandum, received from CCC Division, HNCA, 
is quoted for your information: 

"Since Congress has appropriated $8,000 ,000,00 for liquidation of 
the CCC over a period of one year, and since no definite information rela­
tive a termination date has been received, operation of this office for an 
indefinite period is contemplated. It is important, perhaps imperative, 
that personnel of this office be retained intact until dissolution of the 
CCC in the Ninth Corps Area has p rogressed sufficiently that some may be 
released without detriment to the job to be done, However, as soon as do­
finite information rolativo termination of tho CCC in tho Ninth Corps Area 
is received, every possible ofl:'C'rt will be made by tho CCC Executive and 
members of the Staff to secure posit~.ons for all personnel, without loss 
in grade or Cllango in general locc.tion, in ot:tor branches of tho \Tar De­
partment and/or other departments of the Federal Government, Present con­
ditions indicate that such a plan vrould be successful. Consequently, it 
is suggested that all personnel 11si t tight" until dcfini to information is 
received," 

By order of Lieutenant Colonel DORRIEN: 

' 

NE 1'TEIN~~ 
CCC Adjutant 


